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To Whom it may concern,  

 

After hearing about HB 3362, I felt it necessary to share my opposition.  

 

What this bill is attempting to accomplish is unnecessary, and has the need does not 

exist.  

 

All this is doing is adding to the already high tax burden for Oregonians. Our local 

government should be pushing for operational efficiencies rather than pushing for 

additional tax revenue.  


